

Macvia Kiracav President (212) 346-4998 Fax: (212) 346-1386 manishiv@pace.edo

September 3, 2020

Mrs. Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Road Goldens Bridge, NY 10526 1015 inschusligt bestwebingt

Dear Mrs. Romano.

Thank you for your thoughtful gift of stock to the Raymond M. Romano Endowed Scholarship at Pace University. Your steadfast generosity provides transformative educational opportunities to our students, ensuring that the University remains an engine for academic and professional advancement for years to come.

Your ongoing support continues to change the lives of Pace students, and we remain deeply grateful for your abiding friendship. In this moment of profound uncertainty, the University anticipates a growing need among our students for robust scholarship support. This latest contribution will help Pace continue to afford students unique and invaluable opportunities for academic enrichment and experiential learning—opportunities that are essential to the preparation of our students for enduring professional success.

After several months of unprecedented disruption. Pace is proud to be commencing the phased re-opening of our campuses—a comprehensive plan developed after extensive collaboration with experts and key University stakeholders. Our approach, which includes the introduction of universal safety protocols informed by the latest state and federal public health universal safety protocols informed by the latest state and federal public health recommendations, is designed to make our public areas safe and navigable for all members of the Pace community. This controlled restoration of campus life is made possible through the tremendous kindness and commitment of community leaders like you, and I would once again like to express my profound appreciation for your support.

Thank you again for your gift, and for your unwavering generosity to Pace.

Sincerely,

Marvin Krislov President

- page 1000 - 100

Maure Kuster-